
 

 

 

Safety	Alert	–Sexual	Battery	on	Mesa	College	Campus		
	
Please	be	on	alert.	On	February	19,	2015,	SDCCD	Police	Department	received	a	report	of	a	sexual	
battery	that	occurred	on	February	19,	2015	at	approximately	2:00	p.m.,	in	parking	lot‐1	near	the	
Admissions	building.	
	
The	sexual	battery	occurred	as	the	victim	was	walking	to	her	vehicle.	 The	suspect	followed	the	
victim	through	the	parking	lot,	attempted	to	ask	her	out,	and	then	grabbed	her	buttocks.	
	
The	suspect	is	described	as	a	black	male	in	his	early	20’s,	about	5'	5",	with	a	slim	build,	and	a	short	
haircut	with	a	fade,	and	had	a	clean	cut	beard.		He	was	wearing	a	white	t‐shirt,	with	black,	loose	
fitting	jeans	and	a	red	backpack.	
	
The	San	Diego	Community	College	District	Police	Department’s	mission	 is	 to	maintain	peace	and	order	
and	 a	 safe	 learning	 environment	 throughout	 our	 District.	There	 are	 Emergency	 Call‐Boxes	 in	 many	
classrooms,	 elevators	 and	 parking	 lots	 that	 provide	 a	 direct	 link	 to	 the	 San	Diego	 Community	 College	
District	Police	Department.	Safety	escort	services	are	available	24‐hours	a	day,	 seven	days	a	week.	 	To	
arrange	a	safety	escort	call	College	Police	at	619‐388‐6405.	
	
If	you	have	 information	about	crimes	which	have	occurred,	or	may	occur	on	or	near	campus,	you	may	
report	 it	by	calling	College	Police	at	 (619)	388‐6405,	 the	San	Diego	Police	at	 (619)	531‐2000	or	Crime	
Stoppers	at	(888)	580‐TIPS.	Your	cooperation	is	greatly	appreciated.	
	
	
Ray	Aguirre	 	
Chief	of	Police	
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